
Club Managers Message 

 

 
 

Dear Members, 

 

Welcome to 2018 and the Spring Festival Edition of our Newsletter.  On behalf of all of us at Harbour Plaza Golf 

Club, we wish you a happy and successful “Year of the Dog”. 

 

First we would like to congratulate our 2017 Club Champion, 14 year old Darren Choi on winning our Men’s Club 

Championship with a two day score of 79+74=153 over 2014 Club Champion Roy Zheng with a two day total of 

75+79=154.  Our remarkably talented young champion has put the club on notice he will only continue to improve. 

 

Mom, Alice Karr also defended her Ladies title by shooting a two day total of 83+84=167. 

 

Please join us in congratulating both Darren and Alice on their great victories. 

 

Our Couples Club Championship was held on December 2
nd

 and was an extremely special day for Ms. Li Yu Jun, 

who recorded her very first Hole-In-One on her very first swing of the day, holing her tee shot on Hole #22.  

Congratulations to Ms. Li as well as to our winners, Mr. Chiu Jui Kun and Ms. Lan Sheng Li. 

 

Please note that we have included our 2018 Tournament Schedule in this newsletter. 

 

Our golf course is in very good condition for this time of year and we will work to improve our course presentation 

by continuing with our bunker renovations on the middle and back nines as well as tree trimming and landscape 

improvements on all 27 holes. 

 

Please also be aware that we have adjusted our cart fees for 2018.  We have not increased our cart prices since 2010 

and this increase was necessary to offset our increase in prices and to continue with the same level of service that 

you have come to expect.  In order to make our fees consistent, we have removed the single rider supplemental 

charge. 

 

Please see both of our spring specials for the Gallery Restaurant as well as our “Outside Bistro Sandwich and Beer 

Menu. 

 

Once again, thank you all for helping to make our club such a special place.  Please accept our very best wishes for 

a happy, safe and successful 2018. 

 
All the Best 

 

Tim 


